Summary/Minutes for Gallery Committee Meeting

March 2nd, 2007

Attended by: Jennifer Salzman, Satoko Motouji, J.S. Bird, and Ellen Tykeson

1) High School Art Show
Announced that the dates for the work drop off would be March 22nd and March 23rd.  

We will have our work-study students in charge of the drop off procedures.  Asked the group if they would prefer to install the show on March 23rd or April 31st.  Group voted unanimously to hang the show on March 23rd.

2) Gallery use for finals week.

Jennifer asked committee how they felt about the masking tape vs. pushpins.  Discussed the damage was done in fall term.  JS commented that he had noticed the walls as well.  Jennifer volunteered to write up an email and send it out to the faculty requesting that they only use tape in critiques.

3) Discussion of applicants for next year.

In light of the number of applicants, JS suggested that the committee prescreen the applicants and narrow down the number.  It was agreed that we would schedule a Friday meeting to do this.  
The suggestion was made to have an evening screening for the final selection.  That way more faculty might be available for the process. All agreed, unanimously vote for evening session.

4) Discussion of Member Involvement

Jennifer mentioned that the participation from the gallery committee was dropping to a smaller group and asked the committee members present how they felt about it.  JS and Satoko suggested that the people who have not been participating should be emailed to ask whether or not they would like to continue as part of the committee.  Jennifer volunteered as chair of the committee to write the email.

5) Donor wall.  

Supplies have been bought for the construction.  Jennifer said she would try to speed construction up so it might be in place for the High School Art Show reception.

6) Fundraising.

Satoko spoke about her fundraising efforts.  Informed the committee that she was working on a spreadsheet because the foundation accounting was hard to understand.  She also was going to speak with Jeri Steele about the turn around time for updated information.  Jennifer said that she had a meeting with Janet Anderson coming up.  Satoko asked her to speak with Janet about the KLCC fundraising and grant writing.

Respectfully Submitted by Jennifer Salzman

